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Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Environmental Assessment Site Visit

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (MVEIRB) will be undertaking a site visit
on Thursday, August 30, 2001 to the Canadian Zinc Corporation’s Prairie Creek mine project site as
part of the Review Board’s environmental assessment. They will be accompanied by members of the
Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board.

This development has been referred to an environmental assessment under Section 126 (2) (a) of the
Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act by the Nahanni National Park Reserve in Fort
Simpsori.

For further information, contact:

Louie Azzolini, Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Box 938

200 Scotia Centre, (5102-50th Avenue)

Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 873-9189

Fax (867) 920-4761

Email caol@mveirb.nt.ca



